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The lagoon is very close to being in operation more than a month ahead of schedule. It is 
of sufficient size to handle growth many years into the future.  
 
We continue to work with Sask Watershed Authority to determine the options for 
controlling lake levels this year and into the future. 
 
Disaster Assistance Applications for private property are in the office. All those who 
have been negatively affected by this years high water levels can call the office to get 
more information.  
 
Council has decided to improve the beach areas by adding sand and regular grooming to 
ensure that residents and visitors can enjoy themselves. We ask all those using the 
beaches to leave nothing but footprints.  
   
 

 


